
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

27th March 2018 

Our Next Topic: Royal and Regal! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Our topic for the next half term will be Royal and Regal . As part of our 

learning we will be thinking about who the British royal family are, where 

they live, what they do, what they wear and how they help the country 

they serve. 

 
Over the Easter holiday, please research about different palaces and 

castles with your child: 

- Where do the British royal family live? 

- What are the buildings like? 

- Who can visit the royal residences?  

- Can you find out any interesting facts? 

 

Your child may also design and make a crown fit for a king or a queen!  

 

Please listen to your child read their home-

school reading books and library books. Ask 

questions about the story and characters as 

much as possible too.  

 

As always thank you for all your support and 

I hope you have a happy Easter.  

 

Miss Breckwoldt 

 

Stepney Greencoat Church of England Primary School 
 

Norbiton Road, Tower Hamlets, London E14 7TF 

Telephone: 020 7987 3202  Fax: 020 7537 1407 

Email: admin@stepneygreencoat.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Website: www.stepneygreencoat.towerhamets.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Ms. Emily Wright 
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